July 30, 2024

Melissa Cordeiro
Town Clerk
10 Court Street

Bristol, RI 02809-2208

Dear Melissa,

Please accept this letter as notification of my resignation from my position as a

member of the Bristol Historic District Commission. The upcoming August 1,
2024, HDC meeting will be my last meeting.

I have very much enjoyed working with the other Historic District commissioners
and Town staff over the years.

Please let me know if you need anything further from me regarding my
resignation.

Sincerely, .
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Cc: Nick Toth



